
Women 4 Christ 

 

Greetings! 

On behalf of the Crosswater Community Church women, the Women 4 Christ (W4C) would like to express our 

sincere thanks to Nancy Hammond for her service to the W4C Ministry.   Nancy recently stepped down.  We 

already miss her. 

Currently on the leadership team, we have Debi Dalton, Beth Newell, Colleen DePersio, Laura Smith, Lucy Will, 

Sandy Johnson, Janet Hunter, Ellen Emenheiser, Becky Sheehan and Pam Brunell 

An inaugural fellowship event took place on September 11, 2021 at Crosswater.   The event was Mug & Muffin.  

Ladies brought mugs from their home.  We shared why the mugs we brought were special.  The stories evoked 

laughter and some tears. 

We were blessed to hear from our speaker, Dr. Angela Washington, Director of Resource Development at City 

Rescue Mission.  Speaking for the ladies present, it is safe to say that all of us were astounded at what City 

Rescue Mission does.  City Rescue Mission is a faith-based organization that offers a unique holistic care 

system that includes spiritual, medical, dental, case management, and counseling as well as aftercare and 

support.   CRM has been serving men, women and children experiencing homelessness, hardship and addiction 

in Northeast Florida since 1946.  If you would like to volunteer, please call (904) 421-5149.  There are many 

ways to serve. 

On September 15th, an induction Bible study begins for women.  The study is on the Old Testament Tabernacle 

and the book of Nehemiah.  The study meets Wednesday mornings (9/15/21 to 11/17/21) from 10 am to 12 

noon at Crosswater.  Childcare is provided.  Debi Dalton is leading the study.   

Moms 4 Christ begin Thursday, September 16th at 10 am to 11:30 am in the Crosswater Hub.  This is the KICK-

OFF meeting.  This group is for moms who want to get connected to God and other Moms.  Childcare will be 

provided.   The group will meet bi-weekly.  Laura Smith is leading the study. 

On September 16th, we have an evening Bible study.  It is Launching a Legacy.   The study meets every 

Thursday evening in the Hub beginning at 6:30 pm.  This study is led by Robin Cowan. 

Did you know that the month of October is Pastor Appreciation Month?  W4C encourages you to send a card 

(homemade or store bought) to our Pastors:  Jack Millwood, Bob Parr, Josh Harvill, Brent Halvorsen and Matt 

Heisele.  The church address is 211 Davis Park Road, Ponte Vedra, FL  32081.      

Please be on the lookout for a request for Christmas decorating help.   Many hands make light work!  Please 

save the date for our Christmas party.  The party will be at Crosswater on December 3rd.  More information to 

come.    

Last but not least, may the reader of this email be blessed and know that she is loved. 

 

 

 



    

   

 

 

Mug & Muffin Photos 


